
Application For

Extension Of MIDA

Confirmation Letter

[Surat Pengesahan

MIDA (SPM)]

The present MIDA Confirmation Letter [Surat Pengesahan MIDA

(SPM)] will be expired on 31
st

 December 2023.

Starting 1
st

 November 2023, company may apply for the

extension of SPM via https://investmalaysia.mida.gov.my to

claim for import duty and/or sales tax exemption from the

Royal Malaysian Customs Department on

machinery/equipment/spare parts/prime movers/container

trailers for the following:

Manufacturers in Principal Customs Area (PCA)

Companies Engaged in Hotel Business

Haulage Operators

Aerospace Maintenance, Repair & Overhaul (MRO) Companies

For further information and clarification, please contact;

Tariff Division

Malaysian Investment Development Authority (MIDA)

Level 16, MIDA Sentral

No. 5, Jalan Stesen Sentral 5

Kuala Lumpur Sentral

50470 Kuala Lumpur

Tel: 03-2267 3633

Email: investmalaysia@mida.gov.my

https://investmalaysia.mida.gov.my/
https://www.mida.gov.my/#twitter
https://www.mida.gov.my/#linkedin
https://www.mida.gov.my/#facebook
https://www.mida.gov.my/#whatsapp

